
 
Registrar and Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON 

M4P 1E4 

 

February 5, 2021 

 

Dear Ms. Long, 

 
Re: London Hydro 2021 Inflation Parameters 

 

On November 9th, 2020 the Ontario Energy Board (the "OEB") issued a letter with respect to distributor 

election for alternate 2021 Inflation Parameters. 

 

London Hydro herein advises the OEB that it will retain the OEB established sector specific inflation factors for 

electricity distributors in our 2021 Cost of Service rate application. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Martin Benum 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
London Hydro 
Tele: 519-661-5800 ext. 5750 
Cell: 226-926-0959 
email: benumm@londonhydro.com 

mailto:benumm@londonhydro.com

